PART-IITI SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION OF CONCERNED CONSERVATOR OF
FORESTS

While agreeing to the information and recommendation given by the Divisional
Forest Officer : Kamjong Forest Division in the proposed diversion of forest land over
1.302 ha for Rehabilitation and Upgradation of existing road from Kamjong to Kongkan
Thana via Pilong in Kamjong district by State PWD ( under NERDS), it is further

recommended for extending forest clearance under Section 2 of Forest ( Conservation)
Act, 1980 based on the following reasons:

(i)  The project proposal involves minimum felling of trees and shall not have
significant impact on the environment.

(i)  Being an existing road from the newly created Kamjong district, upgradation is
necessary.

(iii) It will improve connectivity of villagers and the district headquarters and will
improve the socio-economic condition of the villagers in and around the areas
in particular where the road is passing through.
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